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Alex Harris
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Dear Alex
EXTENSION OF TIME TO ANSWER OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

| refer to your official information request of 1 July 2013 in which you have requested the
following;

e All advice on the establishment of Crown Irrigation Investments Limited.

e Whether the company will be covered by the OIA.

Given the scope of this request, we will not be able to respond within the timeframe set out in
the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). Accordingly, the Ministry for Primary Industries has
decided to extend the time limit for responding to your request pursuant to section 15A of the
OIlA. The Ministry will reply to your request by no later than 9 August 2013.

The extension is necessary because Consultations necessary to make a decision on your
request are such that a proper response cannot reasonably be made within the normal 20
working day time limit.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act to seek an investigation
and review by the Ombudsman of our decision to extend the time limit for responding to your
request. A request must be made in writing to:

The Ombudsman

Office of the Ombudsmen
PO Box 10 152
WELLINGTON

Yours sincerely
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Jarred Mair
Director, Sector Policy

Policy

Sector

. . Pastoral House, 25 The Terrace, PO Box 2526
Growing and Protecting New Zealand Wellington 6140, New Zealand
EE——— e — Telephone: 0800 00 83 33, Facsimile: +64-4-894 0300
www.mpi.govt.nz



